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Notice to all Members, 
 
Subject: Discontinuation of Volume Discounts on DGCX Contracts 
 

 

In pursuance of the DGCX By-Laws, the Clearing Rules of the DCCC, the following revision is 

hereby notified; 

Volume Discounts applicable to DGCX contracts as provided under Notice no. MKTG-2014-011 
dated April 01, 2014 shall end with effect from Close of Business Friday, December 30, 2016.   

Members are requested to take note of the above. 

 
 
For Dubai Gold & Commodities Exchange  
 
 
 
 
 
Meng Chan Shu 
Director - Business Development  
 
 


